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Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses
POSTOFFICE DRAMR28510 e 6220CULEBRAROAD e SAN ANTON!0, TEXAS, USA 78284

(512)522 5160 e FAX (512)522 5155

July 1, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Melvin Silberberg
Accident Evaluation Branch
Mail Stop NL S
Uashington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Silberberg:

It was a pleasure meeting with you this past week and providing a briefing on the
systems engineering approach being undertaken by the Cen.or for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses. Enclosed, per your request, are two items: A copy of the
briefing charts used in the presentation and a copy of our "Milestone 18" report.

Please advise me if further information is desired.

Sincerely yours,
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Wesley C. P, rick
Technical D rector

WCP/yl

cc: J . Latz , without enclosure

J. Bunting, without enclosure
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